TEXAS FORENSIC
SCIENCE COMMISSION

Justice Through Science

1700 North Congress Ave., Suite 445

Lustin, Texas 78701

August 7, 2018

Via E-mail to michal.pierce@ifs.hctx.net

Ms. Michal Pierce, Quality Director

Harris County Institute of Forensic Sciences
1861 Old Spanish Trail

Houston, TX 77054

RE: TFSC Disclosure# 18.23 — HCIFS (Seized Drugs)

Dear Ms. Pierce:

At its July 20, 2018 meeting, the Commission considered the referenced disclosure. Based
upon the documented remedial action taken by the laboratory and subsequent separation of the
subject employee, the Commission concluded no further action is necessary at this time.

Should the laboratory determine there is additional material information related to this case,
please contact the Commission as soon as possible. Thank you and please feel free to contact the

Commission with any questions or concerns.
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athryn Adams
Commission Coordinator
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